
 

 

 

Happy New Year! 
It’s great to be back from a nice break. We hope everyone enjoyed their Holiday Season! 
 
During the month of January, we will be exploring the book Polar Bear Polar Bear, What Do You Hear?, snowmen 
and penguins. We will also be exploring textures and sensory play.  
 
Kindergarten Registration is open!!! If your child will be 5 years of age prior to September 15, 2018, he/she will be 
eligible for kindergarten. Online Enrollment/Registration for the 2018-2019 NCSD Kindergarten is January 3 - 17, 
2018. Please go tonatronaschools.org to complete registration. If you do not have a home computer, you may 
access a computer at the Public Library, any public school or the District Enrollment office, 970 N. Glenn Rd. 
between 7:30 AM and 4:30 PM or contact a Family Service Coordinator or your child’s teacher here at CDC. If you 
have specific questions about enrollment you may also contact the District Enrollment Office at 253-5450.  
  
Kindergarten Transition Information Night:  Please watch for more information regarding the date for the Parent 
Information Night with NCSD special services.  This will be a chance for you to ask questions about special 
education programs in the school district.   A letter will be sent home soon with details. 
 
Thank you for participating in our Spirit Days! What fun to see all the kids wearing their HOPE shirt. Please 
remember that the last Thursday of every month is Spirit Day!! Please let us know if your child has not received 
their Spirit day Hope Shirt or it is the wrong size. 
 
Here’s to a great year ahead!! 
Erin D, Julie, Amanda, Baylie  

Deer Room Needs: 
Kleenex 
 
The Last Thursday of each month 
is spirit day! Wear your shirt on 
January 25th! 

 

Kindergarten Registration—
online Jan 3-17 
 
No School—Jan 15th (Equality 
Day) 
 
 

Snow painting! You will need a 
squirt bottle, food coloring and 
water. Fill the squirt bottle with water 
and add a few drops of food coloring. 
Bundle your child up and go outside 
to ‘paint’ the snow. This is a good fine 
motor activity, as well as working on 
colors and language. 

http://natronaschools.org/
https://maps.google.com/?q=970+N.+Glenn+Rd&entry=gmail&source=g

